
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF OCTOBER 24, 2022 
 
THEME:  We finished working on our unit based on the story The Little 
Old Lady Who Was Not Afraid of Anything. We also finished working on 
our Halloween theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter C last week and 
the letter D this week. We reviewed colors, shapes and numbers as 
well.  
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  Last week, we sponge-painted cats for the 
letter C and completed the letter C page in our letter book. This week, 
we made ducks for the letter D and we made witches. We will also 
complete the letter D page in our letter book and we look forward to 
celebrating Halloween on Friday! 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will begin working on our unit 
based on the story From Head to Toe by Eric Carle. We will begin 
working on our Thanksgiving theme and introduce the letter E.  
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  There are no Early Childhood classes on 
Monday, October 31 due to the District Early Dismissal Day. 
 
HALLOWEEN HAPPENINGS: Early Childhood will celebrate Halloween on 
Friday, October 28 with a parade in front of school at 8:35, weather 
permitting. Students may dress in costume and may bring individually 
wrapped treats to distribute to their classmates. There are 5 students in the 
class. 
 

SAVE THE DATE: 

 Friday, October 28 - EC/Prek Halloween parade – 8:35 AM  

 Monday, October 31 – No Early Childhood classes – District 
Early Dismissal Day 

 Tuesday, November 8 – No School – Election Day 

 Thursday, November 17 – Picture retakes 

 Monday, November 21 – Remote learning day for EC 
students/Parent Teacher Conferences  

 Tuesday, November 22 – No School/Parent Teacher 
Conferences  

 Wednesday, November 23-Friday, November 25 – No School – 
Thanksgiving Break 

 


